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Dr. Cindy Melton, center, dean of the Mississippi College School of Education, shared 
facts and updates about the MC education program with Le Bonté members at a recent 
meeting. Serena Calhoun, left, Caroline Hoff, right, and Claire Barlow (not pictured) were 
hostesses for the meeting. Dr. Melton pointed out that sixty-five students graduated from 
MC in education last year. After earning her bachelor’s and master’s degrees in education 
at Mississippi College, Dr. Melton followed her calling into teaching. A native of Batesville, 
she taught at the elementary, middle and junior high levels at schools in Utica and Clinton. 
She joined the MC faculty in 2001. Named the Outstanding Young Professor of the Year at 
her alma mater in 2005, Dr. Melton later became the chair of the Department of Teacher 
Education and Leadership and two years ago began her service as education dean.

Melton addresses Le Bonte members
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